
From: scott Watson 

 Sent: Friday, March 31, 2023 9:56 AM 

To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Medallion properties - waiting for consent 

I was a Superintendent at seven hundred king street for 2 months. Anybody considering letting this 

corporation build more high rises especially right on Dundas street Is irresponsible. I wish to attend the 

meeting on april fourth. 

 


